October 21, 1991

Mr. Bill Gibson Elko Guide Service 227 No. Belloak Ct. Elko. Nevada 89801

Dear Bill,

The trip home was certainly anticlimactic, as compared to the few days we spent with Elko Guide Service. A great bunch of guys, all sincere in their appreciation for the great outdoors and its natural inhabitants, makes for a great time in my book. And, of course, a lot of good food and a controlled amount of quality wine doesn't hurt a bit.

Seriously, Wally and I truely enjoyed our 1991 hunt, and will cherish the racks adorning our walls for years to come. I'm enclosing a couple of photo shots so you don't confuse us with all the other guys with the same great stories to tell. From the "guppie" shot at 30 yds. with the 300 mag., to Tom's buck taking the "great fall" off the ledge, to the bedded buck we put the "great sneak" on, to Wally's 5X7 "trophy", all were special. The great part is that you won't recognize any of the stories by next year.

I'll be happy to act as a reference for anyone you want to point my way. Please feel free. Hope I can get my travel schedule arranged to make it for some late season goose hunting this year. Will let you know.

Keep up the great work. You guys know your job well and execute it to perfection.

All the best,

Dave Rachford

P.S. Tell Kathy I haven't forgotten about the foreign coin samples for her classes. I just need to collect them as they're scattered throughout my garage, which looks something like yours.